
 

We invite you to be a part of our discussion around our school community’s 
call for a possible name change. Here is how you can be involved: 

1. Would you like to nominate someone to serve on the naming 
committee? Send all nominations with a brief statement of support to 
newnamemontessori@gmail.com by 5 p.m. on Friday, February 19th, 
2021.  

2. Attend the “Town Hall” Meeting hosted by Principal Salvador during 
the next “Hi” Tea with the Principal on Friday, March 5th @ 9 a.m. 
This meeting will be held on Teams: 

Join on your computer or mobile app: Click here to join the meeting 
Or call in (audio only) 281-810-1822 Phone Conference ID: 924 649 63# 

3. Submit any suggestions for new school names with a brief rationale 

of the suggestion to newnamemontessori@gmail.com by 5 p.m. on 

Friday, February 19th, 2021. 

 

If the school is renamed, the committee feels strongly that it does not want 

to erase the history and legacy of “Wilson Montessori School.” Instead, the 

committee plans to solicit and display memories and paraphernalia of the 

school, as well as put up plaques with a history of the school, including why 

it was renamed. When that process begins, committee members will reach 

out to the community for suggestions and materials. 
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